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To my legislators: 

 

The proposal to keep taxpayer money that has been collected above and beyond the 

budgetary needs of the state is ABHORRENT. 

 

This overage was collected from the people and must be returned to the people.  

 

To deny returning these funds is outright theft.  

 

You were elected by the people of our state to fairly represent the people to the best 

of your abilities, not to their detriment. 

 

What precedent do you intend to set with this bill? Should the hard working people of 

our state hand over every bit of their earned pay and keep nothing? ABSOLUTELY 

NOT! 

 

As a legislative body, you all should be looking to HELP the people of our state in 

their financial distress. We are all burdened under heavy taxation and a major 

recession that has caused  unbelievable inflation. People are desperate to afford 

basic necessities. 

 

Return the unused taxes to the people. 

 

It is not the state's to keep just because you legislators want it. 

 

Do what is right.  

 


